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Exciting news! If your child turned 3 years old before 31st December 2017, they are eligible to start in our nursery now.  If your child is 3 years old between 1st January 2018 & 31st March 2018, they are eligible to start in our nursery in April 2018.
Why not come along to our open evening on Thursday 15th March 2018 between 3:30pm - 4:30pm or 
5:00pm - 6:00pm and find out more about our outstanding Early Years provision where MAGIC learning takes place
every day!
[image: C:\Users\ifitchford\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.Word\IMG_1583.jpg][image: C:\Users\ifitchford\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.Word\IMG_1584.jpg]Places are also still available for a September 2018 start.
Full & Part Time Places Available
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Breakfast Club from 7:30am
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To arrange a visit or to find 
out more: 
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nbcs@espritmat.org	After School until
6:00pm
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Outdoor Learning
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